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 President Message 
This week, Brian Stock shares uplifting insights 

on how we, as members of the Tenacre 
community, can reflect more deeply on our true 

purpose. More than a job or role, purpose is 
spiritually grounded — helping us see more of our 

limitless identity as children of God. 
 Click here or scan the QR code to learn more: 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Don’t miss a moment at Tenacre! 
Check the Portal often for the latest news, 
upcoming events, and community updates. 

Your next opportunity to connect could be just a 
click away! 

 

Events & Community  

   

Around Campus 
 

Community BBQ 
Wednesday, July 16 | 11:30 a.m.–1 p.m. 

Picnic Grove 
 

John Weeren Public Speaking Course 
Capstone Presentations 

July 17 | 2:30–4:15 p.m. | Chapel 
 

  
Your friends and colleagues have been 

sharpening their public speaking skills — now 
it's their time to shine! Come hear them share 
short, heartfelt talks on what brings them joy. 

DON'T MISS IT! 
 

Workshop: Using the Matthew Code 
 July 22–24 | 10:30 a.m.–12:00 p.m. 

Conference Room 19  
As part of Staff Development Week, Brian 

Stock will lead a special workshop to deepen 
and support our collective commitment to 

Spiritual Development. All staff are welcomed! 
 

Standing Together in Love & Support 

Community in Prayer 
A Christian Science family in Texas recently 

experienced the loss of their daughter while on 
the way to camp. We’re dedicating this space 

to share two meaningful ways to offer support. 
 

 Join us in spiritual support: 
CS Lecture: "Healing Grief After Tragedy" 

Sunday, July 20 | 2:00 p.m. | Austin, TX 
Let us join the Texas community for a heartfelt 
talk by Janet Hegarty, CSB, offering a spiritual 

perspective on how to heal and be healed after 
a tragedy. To join the lecture by Zoom scan 

this QR code: 

 
Extend your care through practical support: 
A GoFundMe has been created to assist the 

family during this time. Click here to access it. 
 

Mary Baker Eddy writes:  
"The wintry blasts of earth may uproot the flowers 

of affection, and scatter them to the winds; but 
this severance of fleshly ties serves to unite 

thought more closely to God, for Love supports 
the struggling heart until it ceases to sigh over the 
world and begins to unfold its wings for heaven." 

(Science and Health with Key to the 
Scriptures, Mary Baker Eddy, p. 57:24) 

 
Let us surround them with prayer, compassion, 

and love during this time. 
 
     Tenacre Foundation is a Christian Science nursing ministry expressing God, Love – our mission is to heal.               Submit items to newsletter@tenacre.org by Mondays at 2 p.m. 

Picture from Tenacre 
Sunday School workshop 

https://vimeo.com/1100974713/7992560860?share=copy
https://www.tenacreportal.org/
https://www.gofundme.com/f/bridge-collapse-help-the-hammond-family?attribution_id=sl:be17ccff-c795-4008-9fc2-fdab78d41ecf&lang=en_US&ts=1751913245&utm_campaign=man_sharesheet_dash&utm_content=amp13_c-amp14_t2-amp15_t2&utm_medium=customer&utm_source=copy_link&v=amp14_t2

